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TITLE: Removal of Lens and Dome Light and Radio 
Grill - 1947 Model Date: February 20, 1947 

Gentlemen: 

We have found, through our field service organization and in conjunction with 
the ma..nufacturer of the assembly, that there is a possibility of breakage 
through incorrect removal of the dome· light lens. 

The following procedure is recommended: 

Pry plastic lens from lamp body, using a knife blade or similar 
tool. Tool should be inserted in the exact center at right or 
left side of lens parallel to the length. 

He assume you will want to pass this information on to your service organi­
zation. 

Yours very truly, 

Stinson Division 
Consolidated Vultee Aircraft Corporation 

George Martin 
Service Manager 


